
 Will your child be in year 4, 5 or 6 in September? 
 Would they like to learn a musical instrument? 
 In September I will be continuing Saxophone, Clarinet and Flute lessons in 

school, and I would love to meet some new pupils!  
 We have instruments to hire so you don’t need to buy your own. 
 If you think you might be interested or would like some more information, 

please contact me at rosielord1994@hotmail.co.uk or 0777 258 4672 
 See you in September! 
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